GOV. MSG. NO. 759

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONOLULU

LINDA LINGLE
BOVERNOR

April 16, 2007

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature

State Capitol Room 409

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Madam President:

For your information and consideration, | am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of
the Department of Human Services' Report to the Legislature as required by Act 178,
Section 162, SLH 2005 for the 2™ quarter of FY 07.

The report may be viewed electronically at:

www.hawaii.gov/dhs/main/reports/L egisiativeReports. The report is titled:
Act 178 Part Vil Section 162 FY08-07 2™ Quarter Funds Transfer Report.pdf.

Sincerely,

ESENGE

LINDA LINGLE

Enclosures



